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中文版於英文版後 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Final Exams 

Final Exams will take place on 5/10/2025 (Saturday Program) and 5/21/2025 (Afterschool 

Program). Parents, please encourage your students to review and focus on their studies. 

Once something is truly learnt, it is difficult to forget.  

 

Year-End Ceremony (Open House Cancellation) 

Open House, originally scheduled on Saturday, 5/17/25, will be cancelled and replaced with a 

Year-End Ceremony on the last day of Chinese School. Details below: 

After School Program: Thursday, 5/29/25 from 3:30pm-4:30pm 

                            Thursday Homework Club will proceed as usual: 4:30pm-5:30pm.  

Saturday Program: Saturday, 5/31/25, from 10:30am-11:30am 

Location: School Cafeteria 

During the Year-End Ceremony, graduation certificates and trophies will be awarded, along 

with student speeches recounting their years of Chinese studies at our school. We will also be 

presenting the awards to the winners of our academic contests. Students will showcase their 

class work and perform music, dances, and more. Lastly, each student will receive their report 

card and summer assignments on this day, so please add these dates to your calendars so you 

can join in on all the fun activities! 

 

Tuition Due 

A kind reminder to our parents that all tuition must be paid in full by May 10th in order to 

comply with our school accountant’s requests.  

  

6 Hour Volunteer Service 

As the school year gradually draws to a close, parents that have not completed the 6 

Hour Volunteer Service, please complete this service either through donating to our 

school directly, contributing stationery/photocopy paper, or assisting with Saturday 

morning duties in person. Thank you to all our parents who have already volunteered! 

  

 Mother’s Day 

Mother’s Day is May 11th. Thank you to all of our mothers that do so much for us.  

Happy Mother’s Day! 

 

Thank you, Teachers 

I would also like to take this moment on behalf of all our students, parents and staff to 



say: Thank you, Teachers! They have worked extremely hard! I know our students will 

continue receiving an excellent Chinese education. Your efforts are greatly appreciated! 

 

2025/2026 School Year Start Date: Saturday, 9/06/2025 (9/06/2025-5/30/2026) 

Parents, please complete your child(ren)’s registration before 5/10/2025. You can visit our 

website, download and fill out the application form, and include the $75 registration fee and 

$15 insurance fee (Catholic school students exempt) to your child’s teacher or our Chinese 

School office. Your cooperation is much appreciated! 

Please make your check payable to: St. Anne Chinese School 

Mailing Address: 1330 14th Avenue San Francisco, CA 94122 

Website: stannechinese.org 

Phone: 415-665-3929 

Email: evawong467@gmail.com 

 

Report Card and Summer Homework 

Each student will receive their report card and summer homework on the last day of the 

semester. I hope that while everyone is enjoying their summer vacation, students find 

time to complete their homework, and submit it to their teachers in September, when the 

new school year begins. 

  

Wishing you all a safe and wonderful summer vacation! 

  

Eva Wong 

 
 

親愛的家長， 

 

期末考試 

本學年期末考試將於 5月 10 日(週六班)及 5月 21 日(課後班)舉行，請各位家長督導學生加以 

複習，真正學會了的事物，是很難忘記的。 

 

結業典禮 原開放日取消  

原訂 5/17/2025 星期六的年度開放日將取消，改為於學期最後一天舉行結業典禮，時間如下： 

課後班：5/29/2025 星期四，下午 3:30-4:30 

              作業班照常   下午 4:30-5:30  

週六班：5/31/2025 星期六，上午 10:30-11:30 

地 點：學校底樓學生餐廳 

典禮上將頒發畢業生畢業證書及紀念獎杯，畢業生均將發表畢業感言；並頒發學術比賽優勝獎杯

和獎狀，加之有各班級作業，話劇，歌唱等表演節目。同時，這一天每位同學將會拿到成績報告

單和暑假作業，請各位家長現在就在月曆上預留時間，屆時闔府同來共賞。 

 

 

應繳學費 

學費尚未繳交完整的家長, 請於本月 10 日前繳交, 以利會計作業. 
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6 小時義務工作 

本學年度 6小時義務服務工作，尚未完成的家長，請以捐款，捐贈文具/影印紙或週六親身蒞校

服務方式於完成。謝謝已完成本學年度義務工作的家長們！ 

 

母親節快樂 

今年的母親節為 5月 11 日， 謝謝所有媽媽們的辛勞付出，敬祝 母親節快樂！ 

 

 謝謝，老師 

我籲請所有同學和我一起都向老師們說聲：謝謝！ 

我要再一次謝謝老師們以無比的愛心，細心，耐心教導，讓同學們接受到最好的中文教育。 

老師們：辛苦了，謝謝！ 

 

新學期開學日期 

9/06/2025 星期六 (9/06/2025-5/30/2026) 

請各位家長在 5月 10 日前完成報名手續。請至本校網站下載報名表，填妥後，連同報名費$75

及保險費 $15（天主教學校學生豁免）交給班老師或郵寄至學校辦公室。 

支票請寫：St. Anne Chinese School 

郵寄地址：1330 14th Avenue San Francisco, CA 94122 

聯絡電話:  415-665-3929 

聯絡電郵:  evawong467@gmail.com 

本校網址:  stannechinese.org 

 

成績單及暑假作業 

學期最後一天每位同學都將領到成績單及暑假作業，希望大家在快樂暑假中，也騰出時間 

完成它，於九月六日開學返校時，交給新的班級老師。 

  

祝 大家有個平安，愉快的暑假！ 

吳曉立 敬上 
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